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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, January 24th, 2022 

          Valentine’s Day 
 Valentine’s day is right around the 
corner. This year we will be able to have 
students bring Valentine’s Day cards from 
home. However, we are not able to have 
students bring food/treats. Any food items sent 
to school will be returned home. We will be 
providing all students with a treat on Mon Feb 
14th. Mr. Hull will be in contact with families of 
students with allergies to provide a safe 
alternative. 
 

  2-Hour Delays and Recess 
           Winter has arrived and there is always 

the possibility of school being delayed 2 hours. 
Just as a reminder that when we are on a 2-
hour delay schedule, school breakfast is not 

served and we do not have recess! So, you can 
keep your snow clothes at home on those days. 

 

We need your help! 
We need someone who will be willing to take 
over the book fair chair position on the PTC 

board. Kate Arling is the 
current chair and can answer any questions 

about the position. Please contact her at 
oppertk@yahoo.com 

 

A Note from Mr. Kaiser (P.E.) 
It’s that time of year where the snow has fallen 
and the boots are being worn! With the couple 

of cold winter months ahead, I wanted to 
give a friendly reminder to make sure 

that everyone brings the proper gym shoes for 
wellness PE class is never fun if you don’t have 
the correct shoes! 

 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 
 

M, Jan 24– FAST Testing, K-5 
 

T, Jan 25 – FAST Testing, K-5 
 

F, Feb 4 – NO SCHOOL – Prof. Development Day 
 

Th, Feb 10 – Papa Murphy’s Dine Out! 11-8pm 
 

W, Feb 23 – Spring Conferences & Book Fair, 4-8pm 
 

Th, Feb 24 - Spring Conferences & Book Fair, 8-5:30pm 
 

Th, Feb 24-F, Feb 25 – NO SCHOOL, Conferences 
 

M, Mar 14-F, Mar 18 – NO SCHOOL, Spring Break 
 

 

Don’t Forget Your  
Winter Gear for Recess! 

 

2022-2023 STATE-WIDE VOLUNTARY 
PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION: 
For Dubuque Community School District  

Preschool Classrooms 

· All 13 Dubuque Community School District elementary 
schools offer preschool. 

· What are the requirements? 
1. Family has to reside in the state of Iowa 
2. Child has to be four years old by September 15, 2022 
3. There are no financial guidelines to meet, SWVPP is 
free for all fours. 

· When? Monday, January 10, 2022 at 7:00 a.m. at all 
elementary schools Slots do fill fast! Mark your 
calendars! Come early! 

· What do I need to bring? Bring proof-of-age  
(birth certificate, passport, baptismal certificate) 

Registration will not be taken without proof-of-age. 
Children DO NOT need to be present for registration. 

This is the paperwork process. 
 

Job Opportunity 
Table Mound is still in need of 1 paraprofessional to 

join our Table Mound team. Contact Mr. Hull if 
interested.  

 
"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 

 
 

100 Tower Drive, Dubuque, IA 52003 
www.tablemound.dbqschools.org 

P: 563-552-4400 


